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I am writing to vehemently oppose Senate Bill 210. Oregon is a leader in the United 

States in mail in voting. It is convenient, safe and removes the barriers that in person 

voting creates in the way of time off of work, getting to a polling place, etc.. 

 

It has been successful and maintains voting integrity. Please vote no on Senate bill 

210. 


